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I give permission for my child _________________________________  to go on the Year 4 

 class trip to Bolton Abbey on Wednesday 26TH  June and have made payment on Parent Pay 

 

Signed _________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: ________________ 
 

 

 

Year 4 visit to Bolton Abbey 

Monday 18th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our geography topic of ‘Rivers’ in the summer term, we will be visiting Bolton Abbey 

for a field trip. During our visit we will be led by Amy, the outdoor education officer at Bolton 

Abbey. The children will take part in two workshops: one focusing on rivers and the other on 

habitats.  The visit will take place outside and therefore your child will need appropriate clothing 

for the weather conditions on that day to include sensible footwear and a coat. We will not be 

going into the river, or be going to the Strid- our observations of the river will take place at a safe 

distance. 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 26th June. We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and will 

return to school by 2:30 pm.  

 

On the day your child will need: 

 a packed lunch, which can be ordered from school if required 

 to wear suitable clothing for the weather conditions (we are outside all day)  

(jogging pants, walking boots/trainers or wellies/ school jumper/coat- sun cream and hat if 

the weather is hot) 

 Water bottle 

 

The cost of the trip will be £16. This includes the cost of the coach and the workshops. Your child 

will not require any spending money. Please complete the attached form and ensure this is 

completed and returned to school no later than Friday 14th June. Please could payment for 

the trip be made using Parent Pay. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Whittaker 

Year 4 Class Teacher 

 

 
 


